
20th Anniversary Greeting and Change of Company Name  

 

Dear Customer 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for your exceptional support. 

Since 1999 establishment as “Toshiba Power Systems Inspection Services Co., Ltd.”, 

we have celebrated the 20th anniversary of our founding on December 1 of this year. 

In addition, we would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the company 

name will be changed to "Toshiba Inspection Solutions Co., Ltd." as follows to clarify 

and further develop our brand image at the 20th anniversary. With this opportunity, 

we will make every effort to help you by providing even higher quality products and 

services. Thank you for your continued patronage.  

 

Best Regards 
November 2019 
New company name is Toshiba Inspection Solutions Co., Ltd. 

 
Date of change December 1, 2019 

 
* There is no change in address or phone number. 

Please make a new note in your records. 
 


